
 
 
 

 
Beat manager for the area: 
PC 14132 LIMB 
Jason.limb@derbyshire.police.uk 
 
Ways to get in touch with your 
local team:  
 
Contact 101 for all non-emergency calls or 

visit www.derbyshire.police.uk 

 
Alternatively, you can contact us on 
social media including Twitter and 
Facebook.  
@ErewashPolice 

@DerPolContact  

 

NB: These channels are not 
monitored 24/7. 
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Long Eaton Rural Newsletter  
Safer Neighbourhoods

Current Erewash Priorities: 
 

• Youth related crime and anti-social 
behaviour in public places 
 

• Working with partner agencies to 
support vulnerable people in the 
community at risk of criminality 
 

• Road safety enforcement and 
education 

 

The Long Eaton Safer Neighbourhood Team have been 
extremely busy keeping your streets safe, here are a few 
of the incidents we would like to share with you. 
 
A joint police and fire investigation is underway at The 
Wilmot Arms, Borrowash. Several witnesses have been 
spoken to and a boy has been arrested in connection 
with the incident. Enquiries are ongoing at this stage. 
 
PC LIMB has been out with the local Breaston Speed 
watch team, providing a visual presence and targeting 
speeding motorists. Road safety is a priority for the Long 
Eaton SNT team. A crime will be recorded against 
anyone who is abusive towards the Erewash Speed 
watch volunteers. 2 local residents have been visited. 
 
There has been an increase in anti-social behaviour / 
damage at the BMX track / park, off Hopwell Road in 
Draycott. We are currently increasing our patrols in the 
area and will be dealing with any issues or offences we 
come across. 
 
Following complaints of dangerous parking outside local 
schools, PC LIMB has completed patrols and will 
continue to do so.  
 
Following a long investigation Jason HILL from Risley 
attended Derby Magistrates Ct in March 2023 and was 
found guilty of possession of Class A and Class B drugs 
with intend to supply. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


